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September 16th 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The KS2 pupils of Ysgol Bro Famau have been invited to take part in the Mothers’ Union service 

in Llanarmon Church on Thursday September 19th.   The children will walk to Llanarmon after 

lunch and will return to school by the end of the day.  

 

Please complete the attached Form and return to school by Wednesday September 18th 

 

We look forward to participating in this community event.  If there are parents or grandparents 

who would like to help to walk with the children, please contact school. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs. E. Knight 
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